

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

1 October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

To support the children's learning in Religious Education, Year 3 & Year 4 will be walking to the Watford Central Mosque on Monday 18 October 2021.

We will leave school at 9:15am and return by 12:30pm in time for lunch. The children will have a tour of the Mosque, be able to speak to the Imam about the core beliefs of Muslims and take part in an Art based activity.

Children are asked to wear their school uniform and that they wear a warm and/or waterproof coat. Can we also ask that your child brings a water bottle which we will be taking with us.

The cost of this trip is £2.00 per child. We would appreciate if payment could be made by using the School Money on-line payment system by Friday 8 October 2021.

We look forward to a day learning about Islam as part of our RE curriculum.

Yours faithfully

R.HUSSain

Mrs Hussain Mulberry class teacher T. Agbaniyaka H. J. Miss Wh

Miss Agbaniyaka Cedar Class Teacher Miss Whiting

Rowan Class Teacher













